
FAMILY DENTISTRY 
JESSICA L. WANG, DDS 

To whom it may concern, 

From everyone here at Jessica Wang DDS, I'd like to extend many thanks to 
Madeleine Borgia of Schooley Mitchell for the work her team did in analyzing our 
merchant services expenses. 

We are a small but mighty dental practice focused on the needs of each individual 
patient while maintaining high levels of integrity and care. At Jessica Wang DDS, 
every member of the team believes in treating patients the way we would want to be 
treated. 

Madeleine's team reviewed our invoices for billing errors, usage, and pricing 
structures to determine whether savings could be found. This resulted in 37% 
savings on our credit card processing fees. 

Schooley Mitchell handled everything professionally and required very little time 
investment from us. Everything from negotiations to implementations was handled 
seamlessly by Schooley Mitchell. As promised, their post audit process has been 
transparent and accurate. We only pay based on the actual savings recovered! 

In the future, we can be confident that we have Madeleine and Schooley Mitchell to 
continually monitor our expenses and understand our needs, all with our best 
interest in mind. 

Sincerely, 

Jessica Wang DDS 


